
 
 
 
Wednesday, October 30, 2024 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 

 
 

• No tea club this week. We will meet again Thursday, Nov 7th. 

• Do you love dressing up and getting candy? If so, you're in luck! There will be a COSTUME 
contest tomorrow! The best group costume will be recognized online. All costumes must be 
school appropriate-you must be identifiable in your costume (no masks) and your costume 
must not be offensive (remember-culture is not a costume). There will be a contest in 2nd 
periods, during CHAMPS, for the Best Costume, and at the end of the day, all of the 
winners will be invited to a group photo of all the best costumes in the school. So dress to 
impress, we want to see your spooky best tomorrow! 

• EHS Students - Yearbook needs your help! We need photos. If you have any Spooky 
Season photos, Summer or Travel photos, you and your pets, you at concerts or your 
artwork or photography, please submit photos to ehsyearbook@everettsd.org. 

• EHS Thespian Society and Drama Club is excited to present our FALL DRAMAFEST ONE 
ACT FESTIVAL. We have four short plays directed by four amazing Seniors. Tickets are $8 
with ASB and $10 general admission. All proceeds go to support our CTSO and our 
SPRING PRODUCTION OF DISNEY'S NEWSIES! Online tickets for Dramafest are on sale 
now through GoFan and our paper tickets will be available starting TOMORROW 
Thursday, October 31st through the Treasurer. We can't wait to see you there! 

• Hey Seniors, If you are interested in attending the UW next year and are currently working 
on your application, make sure and come to the College & Career Center in A107 this 
Wednesday during lunch. The admissions counselor who reads applications will be here to 
talk about UW and the admissions process. This is a great time to ask all the questions you 
have about the UW and the admissions process. 

• Get your cookie and a sticker for just $1 at The Nest today! 

• Our Haunted Library is TODAY! Join us during lunch; it will be a scream 

• Freshmen! Take advantage of our November Eat & Complete!  It’s a great way to meet with 
your teachers to work on and upload missing assignments. 

• Did you make some art for the PTA Reflections Contest?  The Theme is  “Accepting 
Imperfections” Categories include dance, film, music, literature, photography and visual 
arts. There are VERY specific rules for this contest, so check the school website for more 
details! Or talk to Mrs. Gaub. It’s not too late to participate.   

• With Halloween creeping around the corner, the Haunted Harbor Coffee House would like 
to announce our grim raffle which includes a chance to win one our ten ghoulish gift bags. 
Follow us on Instagram to find out more details. PS stop by today and tomorrow at lunch 
to check out our photo booth and petrifying props! 

• Girls’ soccer is headed to a district play-in game on Thursday at Edmonds Woodway 
(stadium).  7pm game.   
 

 
 
Today in sports 

 
Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


